
 

Jet Class Newsletter 

11.11.16 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

Jet class have really enjoyed aspirations week; they haven’t stopped talking about their visit from 

Tom Robson! We have been trying really hard to use our Diamond gem power of problem solving 

and have been standing on the edge with our learning. 

We have written some super character descriptions about Bob on the moon and challenged 

ourselves in maths to solve missing number addition problems. 

We have developed our 3D art skills through manipulating and sculpting clay into astronauts ready 

for our animations. The children used various tools and techniques to create lines and shapes. 

                         

                                      

What’s happening next week? 

Next week we are going to be planning and 

writing our own Bob on the moon stories to use 

for our animations. 

We will be using our addition skills to solve 

money problems and challenges. 

In art we are going to be studying the work of 

the artist Jason Pollock and creating our own 

space paintings in his style using his 

techniques. 

 

Reminders 

Thank you for your support with your child’s 

home learning; please continue to support them 

weekly with the learning we send home. 

The children have been sent home with words 

and songs to learn for the Christmas play; 

please help your child remember their lines and 

be able to read them confidently and clearly. 

Your child will be coming home with a 

mathletics log in and password today. This 

means they can apply the skills they have learnt 

in school to challenge themselves in different 

activities on the computer. 

 

 

 


